
               
 

Renovation Team 
March 2023 Monthly Recap 

 
Renovation Team Members: 
Cindi Cozza, Libbie Fiechter, Martha Holler, Sherry Lawton-Fasic, John Newlin, Mike Socha, 
and Alexia Wolf 
 
Work continues on the “Now” list from the November assessment report. Ongoing focus areas 
include: 
 

● Welcome and Enfold People into Church Life 
○ The Welcome Team continues work on a first-time visitor follow-up plan, 

currently focusing on how ShelbyNext (the church’s database system) might be 
used more effectively or if a different tool is needed. 

○ The Connect Team continues to study best practices for tracking attendance. 
 

● Build a Volunteer Development System 
○ The creation of 93 job descriptions is complete and edits are underway. 
○ The current leadership directory is complete and will be updated annually by 

ministry leaders. 
○ A temporary Safe Church handout has been created for all volunteers working 

with children, youth, or vulnerable adults until the diocese releases its updated 
Safe Church policy. 

○ Twenty volunteers will complete Safe Church training this month. 
○ Ministry leaders are identifying energizing training and development 

opportunities for volunteers. 
 

● Re-establish Connections 
○ Parishioners continue to receive phone calls from 27 volunteers letting them 

know that Christ Church cares about them. The response so far is positive. 
 

● Create the Vision 
○ Thank you to all who participated in February’s Vision Summit!  
○ The final mission statement, values, and goals will debut in May during the annual 

meeting. 


